Principal Musings - Finish Strong, Bengals!

Dear Bengal Families,

The end of the school year is upon us and as is always the case, things just go faster and
faster! | can hardly believe that our inaugural year is coming to a close. We simply would not
have had the success we have had this year without the amazing support and encouragement
from our Beckham families and community!

We have approximately 35 school days left and we want our Bengals to keep pushing and
challenging themselves to finish strong! The end of the year is in sight and we need everyone
pulling together in the same direction to finish our first year like a true Bengal, with intelligence,
integrity, and involvement!

Your very proud principal,

Mrs. Dassing



